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TO: Nathan McDaniel
President, Associated Student Government

FROM: Dr. Joanne H. Smith, ' "
Vice President for Student Affair -y

SUBJ: ASG Legislation — S.R.F. 2012-2013/9 “A Resolution in Support of
Reserved Area for Veterans in LBJSC”

I am in receipt of this legislation that indicates that it will create a space for veterans on
campus to provide more resources to the men and women who served our nation. The
VATS student organization is now a chartered student organization reporting to the
Multicultural Student Affairs Office. As a chartered student organization, space in the
LBJSC has been designated for the organization and is in the process of being renovated.
I anticipate that the space will become available for occupancy by the end of the summer
terms. The Multicultural Student Affairs Office is working closely with VATS officers
to determine furnishings and other needed resources for the space.

If you have questions, please contact me.
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xc:  Dr. Margarita Arellano, Associate Vice President Student Affairs/Dean of Students
Kathy Weiser, ASG Advisor
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